Stanbridge Lower School



Tilsworth Road Stanbridge Leighton Buzzard Bedfordshire LU7 9HY

Telephone: 01525 210328

Newsletter No 2

11.9.22

Dear Parents and Carers,

Everyone at Stanbridge Lower School joins the nation at expressing our deep sadness at the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. I am sure since last Thursday, you would have watched the news, showing all the tributes to the Queen, and some of you would have visited the royal residences to pay your respects to the Queen and her family. It is a time of great sadness and I am sure you will join me at passing on our condolences to the members of the family she leaves behind.



On Tuesday we will be holding a special tribute assembly with the staff and children to remember the life of the Queen and her devotion and service to the country. We will also welcome the new King at the end of the assembly.

The children as a class will write a tribute to the Queen with their teachers which will be read at the assembly by a child or an adult. The children will all be invited in school to

write a condolence message or draw a picture which will be put into our own book of condolences and as recommended in guidance received from Central Bedfordshire LA we will send these to the Mayor of Bedford Borough Council where they will be collated alongside others.

Mrs Davies, as always, will be available to offer support to any child or family during the 10 days of mourning and following this period. Mrs Davies is available at the start and end of the school day or can be contacted on 01525 210328 (option 1) Teachers will be answering any questions that the

















children may have during this time and will refer any questions that require family support to you for further discussions with your child.

Whilst normal attendance is expected during the 10 days of mourning, any request for leave of absence will be considered on a case by case basis taking into account individual circumstances. A leave of absence form is available on our website at www.stanbridge.beds.sch.uk.

Yours Sincerely

R J Godwin Head Teacher













